
	
	
	
	

21 November 2019 
 In the back of this schoolyard sits an abandoned building that 
once served as the lunchroom & kitchen.  Unfortunately it was 
located next to a natural waterway.  During the rainy season the 
water would rise and it was not uncommon to find the lunchroom 
flooded and some times by no less than 3 feet of water. The children 
would then move their desks to the walkway in front of their 
classrooms to form a table so they could eat lunch.  

 This year the local community 
collected donation to construct a new 
lunchroom.		
	

	
	



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Today, Post Members travelled 
to the school (about 80km) to 
make our donation of electrical 
supplies.  (PVC conduit, junction 
boxes, wiring, lights, outlets, 
switches and other necessary 
items to complete the electrical 
work on the new facility). 
 
Donation also included a new 
water chiller and 6 ceiling fans. 



 

 
 



 

 
Completed Electrical work   

 
 
 
 
 

	


